CROWLEY AMERICAN TRANSPORT, INC.

March 29, 1994

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

For several years I have contracted the services of Canine
Services, Inc. under the direction of Anthony "Tony" Piegaro and am
continually impressed with the integrity and professional manner in
which they perform the assignments given them.

Tony’s reputation for quality performance among large companies
such as mine, is confirmed continually. Not once have I, or other
associates, been dissatisfied with the results of any assignment
given to him.

His professional approach to our industry’s narcotic smuggling
threat has resulted a decrease in the amount of incidents my
company has experienced. His procedures have been well accepted by
the U. S. Customs Service, and those procedures have met the
stringent standards set by that Service.

His performance record has been unblemished. My associates, with
other firms in our industry, concur with me.

I have had the opportunity to use other services such as his and am
qualified to say that his performance, integrity, and
professionalism stands head and shoulder above other similar
services.

I have and will continue to recommend Canine Services, Inc. and
Tony. The continuing excellent results I have experienced from
ts to him speak for themselves.

GPW/ma
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